92401 W. Thunderbird Rd., Suite 200
Peoria, AZ. 85381

(623)9272-1184

(623)972-5554 (fax)
www.theplazaco.com

March 22, 2019

Dear Neighbor:

This letter relates to our request for an intermediate amendment to the existing Special Use
Permit for the Paradise Valley Medical Plaza, located at the southwest corner of Jackrabbit and
Scottsdale Roads. Town of Paradise Valley procedures require that we hold a neighborhood
meeting; that meeting occurred on December 6, 2018. At the request of some neighbors, we will
be voluntarily holding another meeting at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 2, 2019, at the Town Hall
Community Room, 6401 East Lincoln Drive, Paradise Valley, Arizona, 85253.

Hearings have previously been held by the Town Planning Commission and Town Council. The
purpose of the April 2 meeting is to discuss the plans. If you have any questions or want further
information regarding this proposal, please contact me at my address above or email me at
bill.cook(@theplazaco.com.

Best regards,

Bill Cook

cc: George Burton
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